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There needs to be a change of emphasis in relation to National Parks so that people of 
all ages are encouraged to utilise them. The current management philosophy seems to 
reflect a lock up/keep people out. Needs to be recognition of the fact that an aging 
population requires greater vehicular access. Parks are for all and a large group - the 
aging are increasingly being excluded due to access issues. Encouraging people to use 
N.P's ensures they are valued by future generations 


